
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

From: Maria Christu 
To: MN_Health_PIR@state.mn.us 
Subject: Public Interest Review - PrairieCare Brooklyn Park Hospital 
Date: Thursday, November 4, 2021 2:51:57 PM 

This message may be from an external email source. 
Do not select links or open attachments unless verified. Report all suspicious emails to Minnesota IT Services Security 
Operations Center. 

Ms. Simon, 

I am providing this information in response to your letter to Dr. Gorelick dated September 24, 2021, 
on behalf of Children’s Minnesota. 

There is definitely a continuing need for additional inpatient behavioral health beds for children and 
adolescents in our community, and these additional beds at PrairieCare Brooklyn Park will help 
address that need.  However, the addition of beds is only the first step.  It is challenging to find 
staffing for pediatric behavioral health services at any time, but especially now during the current 
staffing shortage. Any expansion of behavioral health beds in the community, whether PrairieCare or 
elsewhere, will likely result in migration of staff from one system to another and persistent open 
positions in the region. 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide input on this important issue. 

Maria Christu (she/her/hers) 
Chief Legal Officer, SVP Advocacy and Health Policy 
Children’s Minnesota 
2525 Chicago Avenue 
Minneapolis, MN 55404 
(612)-813-6110 (office) 
(612) – 251-0445 (cell) 
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destroying this facsimile immediately. 


